
Dear Parents 

I hope many of you will be able to join us on our next whole school trip ☺  

Unless the weather turns really bad, the plans for the day are as follows. 

On the morning of 4
th

 June (Wednesday) we will drive to Lympstone. The Chairman of the 

Harbour Board – Col Wheeler, will show us the harbour and the boats. 

Then we will walk through Lympstone village to join the Exe Estuary Trail. We will walk all 

the way to Exmouth looking at trains, boats, bikes and other forms of transport – and of 

course, have fun! 

In Exmouth a fish and chips lunch will wait for us on the beach. Children needing 

pureed/special lunch will be provided as well.  

The school bus will collect us from Exmouth and will take us back to Vranch in time to reach 

county transport to go home.  

Please send in sun cream, sun hat and waterproofs on the day and make sure that your 

child’s powered wheelchair is fully charged.  

All families are welcome! Leave your vehicles in the big car park in Lympstone and meet us 

at the harbour at 10-10.30am. In the afternoon the Vranch bus will take you and your 

children back to your cars. Please let us know if you will be able to come and whether you 

would like us to pre-order fish and chips for you (adults £ 5.35, children £ 4.50).  

Please return the slip below to indicate that you grant permission for your child to be taken 

on the proposed trip. 

Let us hope the rain will hold off and we can have a pleasant and memorable whole school 

outing! 

 

Viktoria Pavlics 

Head Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

I give permission to my child to attend the Lympstone-Exmouth whole school trip on 4
th

 

June 2014. 

Child’s name: 

Parent’s signature: 

I will/won’t attend trip.  

Amount of fish and chips you would like us to order for you:   


